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NOTICE 

 

July 24, 2015 

Admissions in St. Francis Institute of Technology 

 

Disclaimer:   

 

The Director of ‘St. Francis Institute of Technology’ is the “Admission” 

authority for admissions to any course (UG and PG) in the College. We 

have rumors that there are individuals going about, who claim to be 

agents for admissions to St. Francis Institute of Technology, which is 

false and unethical and totally opposed to our professed values and 

principles. Anyone having any dealings with such unscrupulous people 

does it at his / her own risk.  

 

Further, I would earnestly request, as a service to the institute and the 

general public at large, to bring to my notice any such suspicious 

character with details.   

 

 

Director 

St. Francis Institute of Technology 

Tel: 2892 8585, 2890 8585   

E-mail – sfedu@sfitengg.org 
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